
TOWN OF BOONVILLE 
TOWN BOARD BUDGET WORKSHOP 

September 12, 2024 
 

Here:  D. Stocklosa, G. Case, J. Youngs, J. Bailey, M. Pruckno 
Absent:  NONE 
Also:  K. Crill  
 
Supervisor Stocklosa called the Budget Workshop to order 
Notice was read as it appeared on the Bulletin Board and Flack Broadcasting 
 
The Board reviewed and discussed the proposed 2025 Budget. 
There will be a 3% raise for all.  
 
Motion by D. Stocklosa to adjourn, 2nd by G. Case.  
AYES: D. Stocklosa, G. Case, J. Youngs , J. Bailey, M. Pruckno 
NAYS:  NONE  
 


